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Bihar Cricket Association 
Annual Report 2018-19 

 

 

Dear Members, 
 
I take this opportunity to welcome all the members of the 
Association for this Annual General Meeting. As an update of the 
same, the Annual Report, Audited Balance sheet and Statement 
of accounts for the year ended 31st Mar 2019 are ready and 
would like to present the same for your consideration. 

 
For the cricket season 2018-19, I sincerely appreciate all the 
Association members as a lot of efforts have been taken to 
improve the Association activities both on and off the field of 
Cricket. 
 
It has been a good year for the Association. I congratulate Bihar 
Cricket Association for adoption of the rules & regulation vide 
the letter of COA as per the direction of Hon’ble Supreme Court 
order dated 9th August 2018. I would like to congratulate Mr. 
Sudhir Kr. Jha to become first CEO of Bihar Cricket Association  
 

I take this opportunity to congratulate our Bihar Cricket 
Association for playing Ranji Trophy match in Plate group after 
gap of 18 years at home soil and for their excellent performance 
in these tournaments. 

 

I sincerely appreciate to all those District Cricket Association 
who has conducted the Domestic Tournament of BCA 
successfully and also to those District Association was 
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participated and earned laurels for their team in the BCA 
Domestic Tournaments. 

I take this opportunity to congratulate to all office bearer of 
various District Cricket Association, who has been elected, 
nominated as per their rules and regulations.  

I sincerely appreciate to the various selection committee for 
selecting the various group team who has been formed and 
performed very well. 

I thank you all and special thanks to all my colleagues on the 
managing committee and all other who continue to work 
ceaselessly for our association, and also for the valuable 
guidance given to me for performing my duty as the Secretary 
of the Association. 
 
I am also extremely grateful to the BCCI, our parent body, for 
having supported us at all times. 

 
The synopsis of Year 2018-2019 along with Financial Book of 
Accounts are herewith attached for all members, fraternity of 
Cricket and Cricket Lovers. 

Thank You, 

   

 
Ravi Shankar Prasad Singh  
   (Honorary   Secretary)  
 Bihar Cricket Association  
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